
EIR NEWSLETTEIR #3 
Care & Cure Committee of e.t.s.v. Thor 

Hi there! I hope you have had a wonderful, relaxing and healthy holiday. Have you also survived the 
first week of University? Of course, we would like to welcome our new members and subscribers to 
the newsletter. We are very busy getting our activities organized and prepare ourselves for the 
coming general members meeting of Thor. More about that later. In the table below you will find the 
prospect of our planning this year. 
 
For the rest, good luck with your study and hope to see you during our activities! 
 

 Activity 1 Activity 2 Activity 3 
Quartile 
1 

Erasmus Medical Center 
excursion (20 October) 

Excursion to Philips 
(18 September) 

LasEirQuest 
(25 September) 

Quartile 
2 

 Excursion to Demcon 
Medical Robotics 

Eir Party 

Quartile 
3 

Symposium 
Kempenhaeghe 

Excursion MicroSure LasEirQuest 

Quartile 
4 

Symposium Protagoras Excursion University of 
Twente 

Excursion/ Lunch lecture 
Medtronic 

 

We need your help becoming legit!  
As you might know, Eir will give a presentation 
at the General Members Meeting (GMM) of 
Thor, October 2nd. We will show the GMM that 
we are ready to become an official master 
association. We will present what we have 
done over the past year, as well as our plans for 
the future. We are contacting more and more 
interesting companies to organize excursions 
and lunch lectures. To show that we have 
grown over the past year we need your 
support. Come to the GMM of Thor and show 
that you support Eir! 

 
 
Download our GMM article here! 

 
 
 
 
 
Erasmus Medical Center 
As already noted in the previous newsletter, 
will we visit Erasmus MC in close collaboration 
with ODIN. We will travel to the Erasmus 
Medical Center to learn about hyperthermia 
and related medical applications. The 
excursion takes place on September 20th.  
 
Subscriptions will be open soon. 

 
  

https://ma-eir.nl/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/Brief-ALV-Opstartplan-Eir.pdf


LasEirQuest 
For the second time, we will go battle each 
other with a great laser game! For only €10, - it 
is possible for you to show your battlefield 
skills in unlimited games during 29:00 to 23:00 
on the 25th of September! Subscribe via our 
site! 

 
 
Philips Excursion 
You have probably heard a lot about Philips 
and that they have a Healthcare branch. It is 
now your chance to see what Philips is all 
about during the excursion! We will visit their 
IGR and MR factory and will receive a 
presentation about what it is like to work at 
Philips! Do not hesitate and subscribe yourself 
quickly via our website to this amazing 
excursion! Mind that there are only limited (30) 
places! Don’t forget your identification. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Announcements 
Lastly, we would like to thank everyone who 
mailed us with information about care & cure 
related activities. If you have more 
information or think that something would be 
interesting to share, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us via board@ma-eir.nl! 
 
To show your support and interests, please 
have others sign up for the newsletter! This 
can be done using on our website: ma-eir.nl. 

https://ma-eir.nl/activities/laseirquest/
https://ma-eir.nl/activities/philips/
mailto:board@ma-eir.nl
https://ma-eir.nl/
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